
file:///C/Users/TiffanyH/Desktop/meeting_saved_chatwkpfmi.txt[6/8/2020 8:25:45 AM]

12:02:15  From  Jennifer Burbidge : Hi, while we're waiting I'm curious how often ya'll are cleaning your 
playground equipment if at all?
12:02:46  From  Jen P.  Spokane : we are not, currently our playground equipment is still closed.
12:03:12  From  Michelle Larson : Ours are not officially open but no longer roping them off, we are not 
cleaning them
12:03:21  From  Roxanne Miles : Pierce County just ordered back packs for quick disinfecting detergent 
spray downs of restrooms and will be pressure washing the playground equipment daily. 
12:03:22  From  Jennifer Burbidge : Do you plan to clean more frequently once open?
12:03:24  From  Kelly Ashe-Cheney : We aren't either. Our playgrounds are still closed and we're still 
roping them off. 
12:03:28  From  Jeff Betz-Mountlake Terrace : Yes still closed here in Mountlake Terrace too
12:03:30  From  Eric Friedli, Shoreline PRCS : We are not.  They are closed
12:03:38  From  AlV - Spokane : Spokane playgrounds will likely be given the go ahead to reopen within 
the next 10 days. However, we are not cleaning the playgrounds consistently.
12:03:45  From  Dave Johnson : Ours are still closed and taped off
12:03:51  From  Mary Dodsworth : our playgrounds are still officially closed too.
12:03:53  From  TMorales : Selah's parks are fully open
12:05:12  From  Eric Friedli, Shoreline PRCS : No plans to do any special cleaning when we open them in 
Phase 3
12:06:35  From  Paul Simmons : Cheney is a great City. :)
12:06:49  From  Ryan Daly : For those who opened playgrounds, have you added temp hand washing 
stations or other measures? 
12:08:10  From  Dave Johnson : We do not plan to do any special cleaning when we re-open playgrounds 
nor add wash stations...we'll encourage folks to use their own hand sanitizer
12:08:36  From  Michelle Larson : Same as Dave for Enumclaw
12:09:35  From  kcaviezel : Buckley Playgrounds are open.  No cleaning or sanitizing planned.  
12:10:09  From  Mary McCluskey : Poulsbo playgrounds are open. No special cleaning at this point.
12:10:17  From  Jennifer Burbidge : Thank you so much for this conversation!  So needed
12:10:40  From  mjendrick : Playgrounds if Fife are closed, but we are reopening the skate park in phase 2
12:10:49  From  TMorales : No special stations in Selah.  We are cleaning and checking bathrooms daily 
and encouraging visitors to bring sanitizer.  
12:12:33  From  Tony T : clarification on phase 3 "50%" youth team sports would be helpful. e.g. it could 
be interpreted as: one team only... which would restrict games
12:15:02  From  mjendrick : I just saw Oregon pools will be limited to 1 lap swimmer per lane. It is not 
feasible to reopen pools if only 1 person per lane is allowed. Hopefully that is not the case in Washington 
when guidelines are released.
12:17:19  From  David W - Bonney Lake : Puyallup SD has decided not to open their pools this summer 
and will open with fall sports, should they be given the green light.
12:18:33  From  Roxanne Miles : Coaches training will include that information and our Youth Sports 
Coordinator would be issuing those standards and having teams sign off - for self, players and parents, 
similarly to other sportsmanship conduct agreements already in place.
12:19:14  From  Mary Dodsworth : agree on consistency between groups for access, protocols, etc.. make 
it easier to manage from the agency side. 
12:20:44  From  Nicole Jones-Vogel : Do we have any timeframe for when we might see a the final version 
of this Phase 2 + 3 guidance?  I find this document rather useful to start conversations with our community 
partners using our facilities for their events.
12:21:47  From  Roxanne Miles : Jon indicated that he wants to send the final today, which is why any 
feedback should go immediately to him via doug levy.
12:25:40  From  Tony T : Doug what is your email?
12:26:54  From  Peter Mayer : Doug Levy <Doug@Outcomesbylevy.onmicrosoft.com>
12:27:37  From  Jennifer Burbidge : Tony T, I believe the 50% capacity refers to indoor facilities (pools, 
etc.) - someone correct me if I'm wrong?  The document we are looking at now finally clarifies that Outdoor 
youth team sports and outdoor adult recreational team sports:
• In phase 2 team practice can resume if players are limited to groups of 5 in separate parts of the field 
separated by a buffer zone, and if the practice can follow social distancing of a minimum of 6 feet between 
players with no contact. Each league or club must publish and follow a return to play safety plan. Parents 
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and household members must not congregate on the sidelines during practice.
• In phase 3 teams playing at sporting facilities with more than one field limitations on public gatherings will 
be in place for each individual field rather than for the entire multiple field facility. Again, each league must 
publish and follow have a return to play safety plan.

12:28:48  From  Paul Simmons : Jen B. - I think your interpretation is correct. 
12:30:07  From  Jennifer Burbidge : And we know activities up to 50 ppl are allowed in Phase 3, so the way 
I interpret it is up to 50 ppl per field with social distancing in place
12:30:56  From  Roxanne Miles : Jen, we asked Jon about indoor sports, even in fieldhouses, and he said 
indoor tennis would follow that would set some precedence for indoor sports.  Hopefully that will be right 
behind this.
12:31:34  From  Mary Dodsworth :          I would concur with Jen - yes up to 50 per field not 50 for total 
facility.              
12:31:57  From  Roxanne Miles : Complexes will have more than 50 people present since that is a field by 
field limitation in Phase 3.  
12:32:17  From  Mary Dodsworth : WE LOVE Doug Levy! 
12:32:22  From  Jennifer Burbidge : We never want to un-Levy!
12:36:14  From  Jennifer Burbidge : Doug, thank you for all of your work on this important fund.
12:37:44  From  Doug Levy - Regional Affairs Consultant, Renton : Awwww, you guys are making me 
blush!
12:38:29  From  daryl faber : thoughts on at what phase Senior Centers with an age of 55, but most 
participants 65, plus will open.  
12:38:48  From  Jennifer Burbidge : We have decided not to guard our beach this summer due to lack of 
qualified staff, and inability to re-cert current staff and new staff (because of social distancing)
12:39:14  From  Jennifer Burbidge : I'm curious if Seattle, Sammamish, Redmond, or Kirkland have decided 
on their lifeguards yet?
12:39:17  From  Sarah : We are planning Phase 4 for our Senior Center at this time.
12:39:44  From  Jennifer Burbidge : Daryl, our senior center is closed until further notice.  They think 
January as an estimate
12:40:47  From  Jennifer Burbidge : Thanks Pete!
12:41:11  From  Shelley b : Jennifer - Bellevue is planning to open beaches if we can recruit enough life 
guards.   Looking into asking for a variance from Public Health to allow ARC to certify/re-certify lifeguards.   
12:41:32  From  Roxanne Miles : It was strongly hinted today that we should expect a very long Phase 3 
and that guidance for the higher populations would need to come after the rest of Phase 3 guidance is 
presented.  More likely specific pop guidance late phase 3 vs. a Phase 4 being achieved this year...
12:41:33  From  Mary Dodsworth : yes, Jon Snyder implied that phase 4 may not come until January 
12:41:46  From  Sarah Olson : will you be sending out the invitation/agenda today?
12:42:50  From  Shelley b : Question - beginning of meeting was asking about playgrounds re-opening.  
Has there been any additional guidance on play areas from the state?
12:43:03  From  Sarah : Will the aquatics webinar address spray pads?
12:43:08  From  Bainbridge Island Parks : Will there be a legal risk section for this topic?
12:45:26  From  Dave Johnson : Ditto to what Paul just said!
12:45:31  From  Doug Levy - Regional Affairs Consultant, Renton : Great coordination work PETE!!
12:45:40  From  Sarah Olson : I’m also curious what people are thinking about playgrounds. It looks like 
the CDD
12:45:48  From  Jennifer Burbidge : Future meeting topics:  guidance on cleaning play structures and 
restrooms
12:45:55  From  Sarah Olson : CDC changed their approach from don’t do it to ???
12:46:18  From  Sarah Olson : And...is anyone looking at phase 2 for day camps or interpreting only 
allowed in phase 3?
12:46:42  From  Sarah : We are starting our day camp on July 6
12:46:53  From  Mary Dodsworth : WCIA said that if and when the state allows us to open up playgrounds 
then they are implying they are safe, no need to "extra clean".  
12:46:54  From  Jennifer Burbidge : We got permission from Thurston County Health Dept to run day 
camps in any phase
12:47:11  From  Mary Dodsworth : we are starting day camps on July 6 too. 
12:47:17  From  Eric Friedli, Shoreline PRCS : We are starting day camps on 6/22.
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12:47:44  From  Jennifer Burbidge : Mary, would that be phase 3 or 4 for playgrounds
12:48:14  From  Sarah Olson : Thanks Paul!
12:49:56  From  Peter Mayer : ORPA/WRPA Aquatics Roundtable- Thursday, June 11th 2:30pm – 4pm  
Meeting ID: 956 9642 6743; Password: 421064
12:52:57  From  Jennifer Burbidge : Playgrounds, restroom cleaning, indoor rentals
12:53:53  From  Jennifer Burbidge : I think the poll is a good way to do it
12:53:56  From  Shelley b : indoor rentals
12:54:00  From  kfraser@redmond.gov : Beachfront lifeguarding, sports field rentals
12:54:04  From  Mary McCluskey : Does anyone else have a sailing program? We are starting in Phase 
3/early July.  The single boats are easy but we also have 2-person boats. where it is impossible to stay 6' 
apart.
12:54:07  From  Sarah : Playgrounds
12:54:11  From  Sarah Olson : playgrounds
12:54:24  From  Shelley b : playground - yes
12:55:02  From  Tara Mizell : agree with Jen - playgrounds, private rentals and we will be glad to see 
clarification for youth sports
12:55:32  From  Mary McCluskey : A poll would be great.
12:56:18  From  Dave Johnson : playgrounds, beachfront lifeguarding
12:56:24  From  Peter Mayer : Jennifer Burbidge <jburbidg@ci.lacey.wa.us>
12:57:41  From  Doug Levy - Regional Affairs Consultant, Renton  to  Peter Mayer(Privately) : I think you 
left an "e" off Jen's email - jburbidge@ci.lacey.wa.us
12:59:18  From  Tara Mizell : Monday would be great!
12:59:27  From  Shelley b : agreed Jennifer
13:00:02  From  Sarah Olson : splash pads, water playgrounds
13:02:06  From  Mary McCluskey : Who does the template go back to?
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